
 Lake Illawarra South Public School 
 119-129 Reddall Parade,   

Lake Illawarra, 2528 
Ph: 4295 1924 

Fax: 4297 2803 
Email - www.lakeillaws-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 

Tuesday 22nd March 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This Easter, the Lake Illawarra South Public School P&C is raising funds for the school through the 
Baker’s Delight Hot Cross Bun Drive. Each 6-pack of hot cross buns is $8.50 with $2.00 donated back to 
the P&C and school.  
 
Orders need to be returned to the front office by Wednesday 30th March. Unfortunately, no late orders 
can be accepted. Please note cash is the only payment method available. 
 
Hot cross buns will be sent home or available for collection from school on Thursday 7th April. 
 
 
 
Lake Illawarra South Public School 
P&C Association 



Let’s raise some dough  
with delicious Hot Cross Buns

Simply complete and return the form below to place your order:

Please enter the number of Hot Cross Bun 6-Packs you require below:

First Name Last Name Phone Number

Group (i.e. Class/Team)

Additional comments:

Traditional Hot Cross Bun 6-Pack Choc Chip Hot Cross Bun 6-Pack Apple & Cinnamon Hot Cross Bun 6-Pack

This Easter we’re running a super delicious fundraiser with Bakers Delight, and we’re egg-cited! 
HOW IT WORKS:
Order your Traditional, Apple & Cinnamon or Choc Chip Hot Cross Buns at $8.50 per 6-Pack, by simply filling out this order 
form and $2.00 from every 6-Pack purchased will be donated back to us. How great is that!


